Quarter 3-Changes in Mrs. Lodge’s English Advanced Class
I have made these changes due to various problems students have had regarding my curriculum and instructions. This has been created to eliminate excuses and confusion. 
· No More Mandatory AR quizzes (May do them for some Extra Credit- Starts Jan. 20th)
· No More Do Now/Exit Ticket Journals

· New Late Work Policy: Late work that was assigned within the quarter will be accepted in quarter 3. However, all accepted late work will be marked as a “D-“. Many 8th grade and high school teachers do not accept late work. My new policy will discourage this bad habit and prepare you for next year.
· New Turn-In Homework Deadline: Homework is due in class the day of the assignment’s due date. Also, since I am now accepting late work, there is no need to have two more turn-in deadlines.
· If I have trouble reading it, I’m giving it an automatic “D”. Some students’ handwriting is too difficult to read. I waste time trying to decipher what the student is trying to say. Type up your responses if you cannot write legible!
· Absent students still can turn in their homework when they return. Cannot have more than a day between returning and turning in your work. An extension may be discussed on day of return. This is granted on a case by case basis.
· Homework is still worth ¼ of a test or project Grade. Therefore, tests and projects will continue to be worth more than homework. Be careful because bad homework grades can add up.
· “F”s mean I never received it, “—“ means grade is pending/soon to be added.

· Unless given a different notice:

· Tests are on Fridays.
· Homework is due on Fridays.

· New Reading Assignments will be given each Friday.

· Every Monday students will write down their homework in their planners. This builds organizational skills that this grade needs to seriously work on.
